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Promoting a healthy environment. 

NOTICE OF PERMIT CANCELLATION 
/  

Re: Permit cancellation for  

The FINAL INSPECTION REPORT for the CANCELLED PERMIT, issued for U.S. Well 
Number                                  , has been received by the Office of Oil and Gas.  The permit has 
been cancelled as of                             . 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me at (304) 926- 0450. 

Chief 

Farm Name: 
U.S. WELL NUMBER:

Date Cancelled:  


